
  Dec. 2016  

To Students of the College of Arts and Sciences 

 

Precautions for the New Year Holiday 
 

There are many opportunities to drink alcohol during the New Year Holiday. 

Please be careful of the following points in order to prevent incidents/accidents. 

In addition to alcohol-related incidents, the University of Tokyo will also take seriously 

(e.g. disciplinary action) against any other inappropriate behavior (accident or breach of 

rules) by its students. 

Even during the holiday, please always bear in mind that you are “a student of the 

University of Tokyo,” and act responsibly.  

In the unlikely event of an accident or an incident, please report promptly to the 

emergency contacts below. 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

College of Arts and Sciences, University of Tokyo 

【Emergency Contact Number】 

◇ Student Support Division, College of Arts and 

Sciences 

03-5454-6074 (Weekdays 9h00-16h50) 

◇ Main Gate Gatehouse 

03-5454-6666 (Week-ends, Public holidays)  

【P R O H I B I T I O N S】 

 Underage drinking (Under 20 years of age must not drink alcohol). 

 Dangerous behavior such as excessive drinking, chug-a-lug drinking 

(ikki-nomi in Japanese), forcing others to drink alcohol (Alcohol 

Harassment). 

 Drink-driving (Drink-cycling is also strictly prohibited). 

【Recent Incidents/Accidents】 

 Underage drinking at a party. 

 Forcing others to drink alcohol (including drinking competition). 

 Taken on ambulance because of excessive drinking, and causing 

trouble to others in public. 

 Traffic accident under the influence of alcohol. 


